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Hamish Aiken

Subject: Integra Mine Complex - Modifications to Integra Underground Coal Project and Integra 

Open Cut Project

From: Ihlein, Mark [mailto:mihlein@singleton.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 7 March 2016 9:01 AM 
To: Hamish Aiken 

Subject: RE: Integra Mine Complex - Modifications to Integra Underground Coal Project and Integra Open Cut Project 

 

Hi Hamish, 

 

Apology for the delay in responding. 

 

We have no specific comments or issues in respect of the modifications. 

 

Regards 

Mark 

 

Mark Ihlein 

Director Planning and Sustainable Environment Group 

Singleton Council  

 

From: Hamish Aiken  

Sent: Thursday, 18 February 2016 10:00 AM 
To: 'ssc@singleton.nsw.gov.au'; referrals@water.nsw.gov.au; 'landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au'; Planning Matters 

Mailbox; EPA RSD Hunter Region Mailbox; industry.coordination@industry.nsw.gov.au; 'mail@minesub.nsw.gov.au'; 

Richard Bath 
Cc: Megan Dawson 

Subject: Integra Mine Complex - Modifications to Integra Underground Coal Project and Integra Open Cut Project 

 

Good Morning 

Integra Underground Coal Project MP 08_0101 – Modification 5 

Integra Open Cut Project MP 08_0102  – Modification 6 

 

Bloomfield Collieries Pty Limited and HV Coking Coal Pty Limited have submitted modification applications for the 

Integra Underground Coal Project (MP 08_0101) and the Integra Open Cut Project (MP 08_0101), located 10 kilometres 

north of Singleton, in the Singleton local government area. 

 

The proposal involves the separation of the Integra Mine Complex consolidated project approval into two separate 

approvals for the Integra Open Cut Project and the Integra Underground Coal Project. 

 

I have attached the Environmental Assessment (EA) which relates to both modification applications. 

 

This applications will not be placed on exhibition, other than on the Department’s webpage. 

 

You are invited to comment on the EA and include advice on recommended conditions of approval. It would be 

appreciated if you could provide any comments by Thursday 3 March.  

 

If you have any enquiries about this matter, please contact me on 9228 6373. 
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Kind regards, 

 

Hamish Aiken PhD 
Team Leader 
Resource Assessments | Planning Services 
Department of Planning & Environment 
23-33 Bridge Street | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
T 02 9228 6373 E hamish.aiken@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 

 
 
Subscribe to our e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 
  
You'll also find us on Facebook , Twitter and Linked In 
  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

 


